
 

 

January 29, 2025 

File No:   Z 24-05 
 
Stephanie Leforte  
203 - 2011 Agassiz Rd 
Kelowna , BC  V1Y 9Z8  

 
Dear Stephanie Leforte: 
 
Re: Zoning Amendment 

2885 WEATHERHILL RD - Lot 7, DL 2689, ODYD, Plan KAP17100 
 
This letter follows up with previous correspondence with the property owner January 29th, 2025, 
requesting the application to be closed. As per Development Applications Procedure, this 
application is eligible for a 50% refund. Please find enclosed a refund cheque in the amount of 
$1,335.00. 
 
Should you wish to reapply, a new application and fee will be required.  Please contact Casey 
Loudoun, Planner I at 778-797-8830 if you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Casey Loudoun 
Planner I 
 
Attach: Refund Cheque, Withdrawal Confirmation email 
   
cc:    
 Building Inspection 
 Development Engineering 
 Advisory Planning Commission (APC) 




